



Hadley Mothers' Club

Inside this newsletter:

Helping Hearts for Hadley Schools

- Upcoming Dates
- HMC 70th Anniversary

Next Meeting is: February 26th 6:30 PM

Our speaker at our next meeting will be from the Goodwin Library Trustees.

Be sure to attend to hear what changes and plans are in store for the future of the library!



Hopkins 350th Distinguished Alumni Awards

Thank you to all the members who helped by baking for the Hopkins 350th event. Thank you also to all those helped the day of the event.

Chief Hukowicz Funeral

Thank you to all the members who made food for the Chief's reception. Thank you to those who helped before during and after the event. You are all super stars!

HADLEY MOTHERS' CLUB 70™ ANNIVERSARY

THE HADLEY MOTHERS' CLUB WILL BE CELEBRATING 70 YEARS!

WE ARE LOOKING FOR IDEAS OF HOW TO ACKOWLEDGE THIS MILESTONE AND WE ARE ALSO LOOKING FOR IDEAS OF HOW TO INCLUDE PAST MEMBERS....

THINK ABOUT IT AND LET US KNOW AT THE NEXT MEETING

UPCOMING MEETING DATES

(All meetings at Hadley Elementary School)

Mar 19th 6:30 Goodwin Library Trustees

Apr 16th 6:30 Topic to be determined

May Spring Banquet- date & time TBD

Free Childcare provided at every meeting by Barb Pliska's Girl Scout Troop #40033."



QUEEN OF THE MONTH: Ms. Suzanne!



- ~Candidate's Night- March 31st
- ~Helping Hearts for Hadley Schools- April 6th
- ~RECYCLING DAY- Apr 26th
- ~Town Meeting Refreshments May 1st

Letter from the President

Snow, snow, snow. Will they have school till June 30th this year? Sorry only joking especially to those who have vacation scheduled the day after school gets out.

Thanks to all members who baked/helped at the Hopkins Academy 350th event on 1/26. This event honored Distinguished Alumni from HA; our own DKC was honored and Maureen's dad, John Devine. It was a great event!

We were called upon, again, to provide desserts for an event that was sad for the town of Hadley. Police Chief Dennis Hukowicz passed away early in February. Thank you to Peg Jek for organizing this event and all the members who baked/helped at the event.

Our February meeting will be on the 26th; after vacation. We will have the Goodwin Library Trustees come and speak to us about the renovations that are happening at the library. Meeting starts at 6:30, program 7:15.

March meeting will be on the 19th start time 6:30 pm at HES.

Candidate's Night will be at Hopkins on March 31st with meet and greet at 6:30 and program starting at 7 pm. We will have a refreshment table that evening. Thanks to Peg and Jessica for taking this LONG standing event on this year.

April 6th will be the Helping Hearts for Hadley Public Schools road race/walk for technology. We have offered a refreshment table at the school and to be at the water stations to cheer on the runners/walkers. Mark your calendar please.

Our meetings are open to everyone; we try to provide interesting programs monthly to enrich parents in Hadley. Remember that **free** on site child care is available from the 6th grade girl scouts. So ask the person next to you at a game or a social event to come to a meeting, there could be a gift for you too!

~Denise Devine

CAN'T ATTEND OUR MEETINGS ???

We can <u>always</u> use your help "behind the scenes".

We often need bakers, help with paperwork or people to help solicit for, or other fundraisers. Let us know what you CAN do! You don't have to attend a meeting to be able to be participate!

THE MORE THE MERRIER!!

Do you have an idea of how we can improve membership or attendance at the meetings ??

We encourage you to bring a friend to a meeting!

THINK YOU DON'T HAVE THE TIME FOR MOTHER'S CLUB ???

If you want to join us for 1 meeting or 6 meetings! Do what works for you!
Want to come to one and skip 3? It is okay with us!

Hadley Mothers Club



Do your kids have this smile on their face when the school calls?

Congratulations to the Hadley Mothers Club for sponsoring the notification system again! What great publicity for us!

PROGRAM IDEAS !!

We are constantly looking for new program ideas.

Please contact Kelly: sklmhiggins4@charter.net or Peg: pegjek1@yahoo.com with any ideas or possible contacts you may have.

Here are some ideas we had for possible programs:

Spa Night
Purse Swap
Cake decorating
Indoor dish gardens
Sharing deals in the area (Group On, Library passes, etc)

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE:

If you know of any noteworthy occasions going on please notify Kris Moriarty

Topics could be: illness, death, a new family in town, a new baby, special occasion

Contact Kris @ kmori@admin.umass.edu

